Tukwila Metropolitan Park District

Notice of Special Meeting
Budget Work Session

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Metropolitan Park District Board of
Commissioners will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, September 10, 2013, at 5:30 p.m., at the
Tukwila Community Center, 12424 4274 Avenue South - Meeting Room B, Tukwila, WA 98168.

The purpose of this meeting is to conduct a work session. Topics of discussion will
include, and are not limited to: the Tukwila Metropolitan Park District’s 20-year financial plan
and budget assumptions, policy issues, review of written comments relating to the MPD
budget, Board questions and comments, and budget direction.

No official action will be taken. The public is invited to attend.
Dated this 5% day of September, 2013.

Melissa Hart, CMC
Deputy City Clerk

This is a 24-hour notice and is not required by law to be published.

Emailed to the Seattle Times: September 5, 2013
Emailed to the Board of Commissioners: September 6, 2013

This notice was distributed/posted to the following on September 6, 2013:
Tukwila School District, Tukwila Reporter, Chamber of Commerce, King County Library System,
Tukwila Community Ctr, Tukwila City Hall lobby, Tukwila Pool and Digital Records Center/website.




